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IMPERIAL COUNTY  
TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION ( ICTC ) 
1503 N. Imperial Ave. Suite 104, El Centro, Ca. 92243 
760-592-4494,   FAX   760-592-4410 
 
 
Date:  May 6, 2019 
 
To:      Prospective Respondents 
 
From:     Kathi Williams, Procurement Coordinator 
  
REF: Request for Proposal (RFP) for the Imperial County Transportation Commission 

(ICTC); Imperial Valley Transit (IVT)    ADDENDUM #6 
 
 
 
The following is provided as answers and clarifications to questions from or corrections to this RFP: 
 
 

1. An updated CBA proposal from our current operator for driver wages for the ongoing 
union negotiations is available via a request in email to me.  There is nothing further at 
this time relative to dispatch or maintenance staff, but these other negotiations are 
expected to follow the same percentage increases.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in the bid process. Should there be any questions, please email 
kathiwilliams@imperialctc.org. 


